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Hello Hodgeville School families, 

[bookmark: _GoBack]We are excited to be able to offer you the opportunity make purchases from Hodgeville School online. We have been working with the Chinook School Division and will start using a website and/or App called My School Bucks to offer you the products that we sell with the option of payment via credit card. You can look forward to seeing products such as student fees, hot-lunch orders, etc. 

To use My School Bucks (MSB) you will need to create a user login, once this is set-up you can add your children to your profile to make purchases on their behalf. Any physical products sold will be delivered to your children directly at school. I have attached detailed instructions to this email on how to set-up your account. Once your account is set-up and children added you can purchase products from the Hodgeville School store. To make a purchase select a product, complete the order details that appear, add to your cart, and proceed to check-out like you would with any other online ordering system. 

If you have any questions or run into any issues setting up your account or making purchases please don’t hesitate to contact me at the school for assistance. We really appreciate your willingness to try this new payment option, although we will continue to accept our usual payment methods including cash and cheque (made out to Hodgeville School).  

https://www.myschoolbucks.ca/ver2/admin/dashboard?clientKey=ZZ5SL73DDZG6F1L

Thank you, 

Hodgeville School
(306) 677-2393
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